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January 17, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
In the interest of the students’ health and wellness, I’m asking for your help.  Specifically, I’d like 
you to have a conversation with your child/children about not using aerosol and pump products 
that contain a fragrance at school.   
 
I’m making this request because there are students in the building who have multiple chemical 
sensitivities and who have recently experienced allergic reactions that required medical attention. 
As a result, we want to do all that we can to prevent any future episodes that would represent a 
health risk.   
 
Feel free to call me directly should you have any questions and thank you for your anticipated 
cooperation. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Mark Schermerhorn  
High School Principal  


